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Leap of faith  
 
 

Children are often adept at looking beyond the 

practicalities and seeing the possibilities. Where a 

parent or guardian might only see a messy room 

in need of tidying, a child sees an obstacle 

course, a castle, a jungle, a magical fairy forest. 

It can be refreshing to take a breath and                     

remember that there is more to life than our 

physical, tangible world with its daily routines 

and to -do lists. Sometimes circumstances can 

leave us blinded to lifeôs beauty or meaning.     

 

 In todayôs Gospel, some of Jesusô followers are 

finding it difficult to see beyond the physical. He 

has been teaching them that he is the living bread, but it is hard for them to accept. They 

dismiss it as óintolerable languageô and they wonder óHow could anyone accept it?ô His 

teachings are too difficult to comprehend and they are annoyed and offended. Some of 

them even walk away.    

 

But Jesus is offering something more than the practicalities, more than physical food or 

drink: he offers the bread of life, living bread, his very self. It is a difficult message, but 

Simon Peter gets to the heart of it: óYou have the message of eternal life, and we believe.ô 

He is able to see beyond the obvious, to hear the truth at the heart of Jesusô words. Jesus 

demands a lot of his followers, who must each decide whether or not they want to follow. 

Are we ready to make that leap of faith?         Tríona Doherty  

 

 

Lord, we ask you to strengthen our faith.  Draw us closer to you in bonds of trust,                                                          

so that we may follow you in love and freedom .  

 

_________________________________________________  
 

 
 

SW Prayer is Shalom World's all -new online channel dedicated                

entirely to prayer. Here you will find daily celebrations of Holy 

Mass, Eucharistic Adoration, daily recitations of the Rosary, and 
daily recitations of the Divine Mercy Chaplet. These celebrations 

and numerous other experiences of prayer are brought to you LIVE 
from parishes throughout the world.   
 

Pray for Vocations Every Thursday in August, this live           

broadcast, led by Bishop McKeown will focus on vocations.  Join the 
broadcast at 8.30 pm at the SW Prayer Channel.  
 

Send your prayer intentions   Worried? Stressed? Feeling                 

helpless? No matter what you are going through, be assured that 
the Shalom World intercessory team is here to pray for you round 

the clock. Your intentions will be remembered during Bishop Donal's live broadcast, Holy 
Mass, Eucharistic Adoration, Rosary, and Divine Mercy LIVE broadcasts.  Visit:                             

Requestshttps://www.shalomworld.org/swprayer/prayerrequest to send your prayer                     
request.  

 



We welcome people back to the public celebration of the Eucharist in the 
three churches of our parish. For those who prefer to do so, we invite you to 

join us via webcam in Three Patronsô Parish by watching our live                   

streaming which can be viewed online at churchservices.tv/pennyburn, 
churchservices.tv/carnhill, churchservices.tv/galliagh or the parish website 

at  www.threepatrons.org/webcam.       

ST PATRICKôS CHURCH, PENNYBURN  
 

Sunday  6.00 pm: (Sat) Vigil ; 10.00 am & 12.00 noon: Mass  
 

Monday  -  Friday  7.30 am: Mass  10.00 am: Mass followed by the Rosary  
 

Saturday   10.00 am: Mass followed by Rosary  
 
 

ST BRIGIDôS CHURCH, CARNHILL  
 

Sunday  6.00 pm: (Sat) Vigil; 10.30 am & 12.30 pm: Mass  
 

Monday -  Saturday  9.00 am: Mass followed by Rosary  
 
 

ST JOSEPHôS CHURCH, GALLIAGH  
 

Sunday  7.00 pm: (Sat) Vigil ; 9.00 am & 11.00 am: Mass  
 

Monday -  Friday  11.00 am: Mass   
 

 
t  

Face Coverings:  We ask and encourage all adults and children aged 14 years  
and over to please wear a face covering at all services of worship  

(unless they are exempt from wearing mandatory face coverings).    
 

Medical advice is that wearing face coverings is first and foremost about  

protecting others. Please continue to observe social distancing, to use the  

hand sanitiser on entering and leaving our churches.   
 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________  

 

It is very important at this time that we pray asking God for protection. Perhaps                         

individuals or families could commit to praying the Rosary each day for relief of this crisis.  
 

A Prayer in the Time of the Coronavirus  by Fr Brian Grogan S.J.  

Dear God, in 1879 the Apparition at  Knock gave hope and courage  
to the people of Ireland in difficult times.  We ask that Our Lady  

may now protect your beloved people from the coronavirus.   

May its victims be strengthened by the spiritual support of the  
Christian community and restored soon to full health.  

We also pray for the medical personnel who deal with the virus.  
This we ask in confidence through Christ Our Lord. Amen.  
 

Our Lady of  Knock,  pray for us.   St Joseph, pray for us.   
St John the Evangelist, pray for us.  

 
 

_________________________________________________________  
.  

 

Parish Offices If you require any of the following: to book a baptism, to book a wedding, 

to request a baptism certificate or marriage certificate, to have marriage paperwork        

completed or to have a passport form or driving licence form signed, you are asked to                 

contact the parish office during the following office hours:  

Office opening times:  

St Josephôs, Galliagh & St Brigidôs, Carnhill 9.00 am -  1.00 pm Monday -  Thursday  

St Patrickôs, Pennyburn 9.15 am -  4.00 pm Tuesday -  Friday  
 

The St Vincent de Paul Society at St Josephôs, Galliagh will now meet on Mondays                   

instead of Tuesdays.  You are asked to leave any correspondence for them in                            

St Josephôs Church rather than in the Franciscan friary.  



AN ACT OF SPIRITUAL COMMUNION  

ñMy Jesus, I believe that you desire to make your home within me and 
that you are present in the Most Holy Sacrament of the altar.                            

I love you above all things, and I desire to receive you in my soul. 
Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally, come                      

spiritually into my heart. I embrace your love as if you were already 
there, and I unite myself wholly to you. Never permit me to be                         

separated from you. Amen."    
 

                _________________________________________________________________________  

Requiescant in Pace We extend our sympathy to the family and friends of                 

Andy Barr, Danesfort Crescent, Ann Coyle, Danesfort Crescent, James (Jimmy) Quigley,  
Clondara and Moss Park, Margaret Deeney, Belmont Crescent, Mgr Ignatius McQuillan  
 

Anniversaries & Birthday Memorials Margaret Yates, Bosco Heaney, Bernard Meenan, 

Charlie Crossan, Charlie Brown, Kathleen Downey, Mickey Doherty, Peter Curran,                        
Michael Higgins    
 

________________________________________________________________________  
 
 

 

 

 

Anniversary Masses and Prayers If you wish to have an anniversary Mass offered                                
or a Mass or prayers offered for any intention, please email the parish offices at   

stpatricks@threepatrons.org or stbrigids@threepatrons.org or phone the parochial             
houses at St. Patrickôs (028 71262360) or St. Brigidôs (028 71351261).   

 

 

____________________________________________________________  

 

Supporting Your Parish Thank you for your ongoing generosity to the offertory               
collection through envelope, standing order, online payments and the ódonateô button on 

our parish website. Your support is greatly appreciated. Boxes are available in our three 
churches to return your parish envelopes. If you require information about any of the 

above methods of supporting Three Patrons Parish, please contact the parish office -  
stpatricks@threepatrons.org or 028 71262360. The bank account details for the parish  

are sort code: 90 49 74; account number: 51442271.    

 
 

 Readings for Sunday 29th August 2021, Twenty - second Sunday in Ordinary Time  

                1st Reading:  Deuteronomy 4:1 -2, 6 -8 

           Listening to Godôs word brings life and wisdom                              

                                         Psalm : Psalm 15: 2-3, 3 -4, 4 -5    

              Response: Those who act justly will live in the presence of the Lord  

     2nd Reading: James 1:17 -18, 21 -22, 27  

       As doers of the Word we must put it into practice too  

      Gospel:  Mark 7:1 -8, 14 -15, 21 -23  

                    The Scribesô and Phariseesô worship of God was mere lip-service  
 

_      __________________________________________________________________  

 

Daily Mass Readings If you want to know or follow the readings for  

daily Mass, they are available on the Universalis website and mobile app.   

Visit https://universalis.com/europe.ireland/mass.htm. To view today's 
readings on your smart phone, just scan our QR code. You can also  print  

the QR code  and put it in a handy place.  

 

     _____________________________________________________________________________  

 

 

    Saints of the Coming Week  

      Monday: St Rose of Lima, virgin; St Eugene, bishop  

                                  Tuesday: St Bartholomew, apostle  

      Wednesday: St Louis of France; St Joseph Calasanz, priest  

                               Friday: St Monica  

https://www.derrydiocese.org/images/documents/guidelines/universalis-todays-readings-qr.pdf
https://www.derrydiocese.org/images/documents/guidelines/universalis-todays-readings-qr.pdf


Pray for vocations to the priesthood and  

consecrated life, especially for our Diocese.  
Are you being chosen by Christ to pour out your lifeôs work for souls 

with Him as a priest or in the consecrated life? Speak to your local 
priest, call your Diocesan Vocations Director (visit derryvoca-

tions.org) or email the National Vocations Office: info@vocations.ie.  
 

A Prayer for Vocations based on the words of Pope Francis  
 

LORD  of the Harvest,  

BLESS young people with the gift of courage to respond to your call. 
Open their hearts to great ideals to great things.  

INSPIRE  all of your disciples to mutual love and giving -  for vocations 

blossom in the good soil of faithful people.  
INSTILL  those in religious life, parish ministries and families with the 

confidence and grace to invite others to embrace the bold and noble 
path of life consecrated to you.  

UNITE  us to Jesus through prayer and sacrament, so that we may                     
co-operate with you in building your reign of mercy and truth, of                  

justice and peace. Amen.  
 

Adapted from Pope Francisô Message on the 51st World Day of Prayer for Vocations   _ 

_ 
 

___________________________________________  
 

Accord Couples and Relationship Support Line  & Online Counselling If you need to 

speak to an experienced couples/relationships counsellor during this time of                                     
unprecedented stress and pressure on family life contact 003531 5313331, 028 

956800151 or 003531 9059555.  Lines open 9am -  8pm Monday -  Friday.  All calls 
charged at local rate. Accord is now offering an online counselling service. Online      

counselling appointments can be accommodated every day from 9.30 am -  9.30 pm.  

Those interested in availing of the service should access accord.ie or make contact with 
Accord CLGôs administration team on onlinecounselling@accord.ie.  For more see 

www.accord.ie.  
 

Trek the Camino with Children in Crossfire 116 km over five days over Easter, Friday 
15th -  Friday 22nd April 2022.  If youôd like to find out more about our Camino plans, call 

Shauna OôNeill on 028 71269898 or visit us on facebook. 
 

Join Accord as a Marriage Preparation Programme Facilitator      

Accord Catholic Marriage Care CLG is recruiting volunteers to train as 
marriage preparation programme facilitators.  Accordôs facilitators 

come from a wide variety of professional backgrounds and are trained 
and work under supervision in accordance with best practice.  The 

closing date for receipt of applications for this year is Friday 27th                 
August.  Tel Aisling on 003531 505 3112 or email: info@accord.ie for 

an application form.  For more information see www.accord.ie.  
 

Irish Volunteer Agency Creates Online Global Network Viatores Christi, a                            

faith -based development organisation has specialised in the recruitment, training and        
deployment of overseas volunteers since 1960.  VC have just launched, along with our 

partner agencies in Volunteering for Humanity, a new Online Discussion Forum that is 
open to all!  The forum is an online community that is free for everyone to join and to 

start discussions about volunteering -  how to become a volunteer; to share stories and to 
find volunteering opportunities such as the #EUAVI.  To learn more about the forum go 

to our website www.vcvvolunteers.ie.  
 

Preparing for Marriage?  Catholic Engaged Encounter is planning a ózoomô marriage 

preparation course for 11th -  12th September 2021.  This 2 -day course is a positive way 
of preparing for marriage where you will discover how you can enrich your future                     

relationship. For information or booking contact marriagreencounter.ie or 028 7638512.  

 

 

 

 



Aid for the Children of Yemen  Fr Neal Carlinôs new book, The Eagle, The Tiger and 

Covid, is now on sale at ú10 / Ã10 and can be purchased by contacting                                    
goldenagecentre@hotmail.com.  All proceeds are being sent via a direct contact to aid the 

children of Yemen.  
 

Thank You We extend our thanks to those who volunteer as stewards in 

our three churches.  Thanks also to those who clean our churches                
everyday and ensure they are safe spaces for all.  

 

Certificate in Christian Thought  Drumalis Retreat Centre, in association with St Maryôs 
University College, Belfast, invites applications for this two -year, part - time, intensive 

course which begins in September 2021. The course will be delivered over 7 Saturdays in 
each of two successive years, from 10:00 am until 4:30 pm.   The Certificate in Christian 

Thought programme aims to offer a space where adults can explore, reflect upon, discuss 
and study faith and how it relates to life in today's world, both at a personal and                           

community level.  During the course, participants will cover topics on: Spirituality,                      

Pastoral Theology, The Eucharist, Living the Christian Life, The Sacraments, The                        
Scriptures, Where in the World is God? And much more.  Full details are available at:                       

derrydiocese.org/news/certificate - in -christian - thought  
 

COVID - 19 Support Line ALONE manage a national support line and additional supports 

for older people who have concerns or are facing difficulties relating to COVID -19.                      
Professional staff are available to answer queries and give advice and reassurance where 

necessary. The support line is open 7 days a week, 8am -  8pm, by calling 0818 222 024.  
 

Safeguarding If you have any concerns with regard to safeguarding children or adults in 

need of protection within the Church please contact Maire Gormley, Diocesan Liaison                  
Person, email: marie.gormley@derrydiocese.org , telephone: 07596 500 793 or PSNI 

(Police Service of Northern Ireland) 101 or Social Services: Gateway Services, Western 
HSC Trust, 71314090 and ask for the Duty Social Worker.  
 

IOSAS Centre & Celtic Prayer Garden Planning your week ahead? Why not include a 
visit to our Peace Garden and café? Come and enjoy its beauty. The Sanctuary café is open 

from 11 am -  4 pm Monday -  Thursday, 11 am -  3 pm Friday and 10 am -  2.30 pm Satur-
day and Sunday. All welcome.  

 
 
 

 
  

Prayer for Peace  
O Heavenly Father, God of Love and Peace,  

Send down your blessed peace into our hearts,  

our homes, our country and our world.  

O Lord Jesus, you died to make peace between God and mankind.  

      We long for justice and peace.  

          Send us your gift of peace.  

        O Holy Spirit, you work always for our peace.  

         Show us the value of peace.  

     Take away all sorrow and hatred from our hearts.  

O Mary, Queen of Peace, we consecrate ourselves  

and our homes to your immaculate heart.  

Obtain for us the peace you promised to the world at Fatima.  

Pray for us now and always, Amen.  

mailto:marie.gormley@derrydiocese.org


AA Canôt Stop Drinking? Call Alcoholics Anonymous 90351222  

 

Gamblers Anonymous Is gambling affecting your life? Perhaps we can help.                              
Tel 71351329.  

 

C.A.L.M.S. (Community Action for Locally Managing Stress) Mental Health                     

Support Line is offering the following: providing support with anxiety, panic , insomnia, 
low mood, depression and stress; a listening ear; and relaxation / breathing techniques. 

The service is available via telephone or zoom free of charge.  Tel 079 0704 0568 or                 
028 71 268 698 Monday -  Friday 10 am -  5 pm or leave a message out of hours. Visit 

www.calmsstresscentre.org.  
 

Foyle Foodbank , Springtown Industrial Estate, is open from 11 am -  3 pm Monday -                    

Friday to help those in food crisis.  No transport?  No problem. If you have no way of get-

ting to the Foodbank and would like to avail of our services, please do not hesitate to       

contact us -  tel: 028 71263699 or foylefoodbank@gmail.com or send a private message 

on facebook. Donations can be dropped off at the Foodbank from 9 am -  4 pm Monday -  

Friday. Many myths exist surrounding foodbanks and often they prevent people from 

seeking the help they need.  Anyone can find themselves in need of emergency food, 

there is no specific ótypeô of person who goes to a foodbank.  We help people who work 

full - time, part - time, zero hour, contracts or multiple jobs.  Anyone who is in crisis can get 

a foodbank voucher and come to us.  Please contact 028 71263699.  We are more than 

happy to help.  

 

Childline How are you feeling?  Good, Okay, Excellent, Bad, Horrible, Stressed,                          
Depressed?  Weôre working a little differently because of coronavirus.  You can still start a 

1-2-1 chat with us from 9 am -  10.30 pm.  Or you can call 0800 1111 for free from                      
9 am -  3.30 pm.  You can also send an email using a Childline account any time, and weôll        

usually reply within a day.  

 

Northlands  If you are worried about your own or someone elseôs drinking, drug use or 

gambling, please contact Northlands in confidence on (028) 71313232 during office hours.  
There is no charge for our services which are open and available to all.  Northlands is in 

the business of óturning unhappiness into hopeô. Northlands is based at Shepherdôs Way, 
Dungiven Rd, Derry, BT47 5GW .  Email info@northlands.org.uk  
 

Children in Crossfire You can buy face masks and help us make a difference for                          

vulnerable children.  Visit: https://www.childrenincrossfire.org/facemasks/  
 

 

óPause and Ponderô is a series of reflections inspired by the Pilgrim Path at Lough Derg 

with Fr La Flynn, Prior, which can be viewed at https://www.loughderg.org/the -pilgrim -
path -at - lough -derg/  
 

Accord Derry Virtual Interactive Marriage Preparation Programme  course dates for 

2021 are as  follows: October 12th/13th, November 9th/10th, December 7th/8th.                                 
Booking now online at www.accordni.com.  Cost: £135 per couple.  
 

Children in Crossfire invite you to walk 100 miles in                    

September and raise vital funds for the most vulnerable                 

children on the planet who suffer from the injustices of poverty.  To 

take part tel 71269898 or visit their facebook page. Join Our 

Workplace 100 Mile Challenge  Are you and your work colleagues up for some exercise 

and activity?  Team Charity Challenge invites you to walk, run or cycle.  Contact us on 

facebook, email shauna.oneill@childrenincrossfire or tel 71269898 during office hours.  
 

Ladies Only Cycle takes place on Sunday 26th September in aid of Foyle Hospice. 

Choose from one of three routes: cycle path 20 miles, path / road £25 miles, road 50 
miles.  Registration £15.  Commemorative certificate for all cyclists. Why not get on your 

bike this September for Foyle Hospice Visit https://eventmaster.ie/event/QD2kInKSOy 
and get on your bike for Foyle Hospice this September.  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 



Citizensô Survey Boomhall Trust invites you to share your views on the restoration and 

regeneration of Boomhall Estate & Gardens. To take part in the online survey click on this 
link https:// www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ YCF8Z3W.  
 

The Sacred Heart Messenger is available online. You can subscribe at https://

www.messenger.ie/product/sacred -heart -messenger -subscription/  
 

St Brigidôs Community Bingo takes place every Wednesday, Friday and Sunday at 
9.00 pm at St Brigidôs Centre, Carnhill.  Doors open at 7.30 pm. 
 

Better Days Pain Support Programme  Are you or anyone you know in chronic pain?   

Old Library Trust Healthy Living Centre is running our next pain management programme 

starting on 8th September.  The programme will last for 12 weeks and consists of light 

exercise, discussions and question and answer sessions with healthcare professionals                

including a GP, physiotherapist and pharmacist.  We will also focus on mental health, 

mindfulness and relaxation.  If this is of interest to you, please ring Pete at The Old                

Library Trust Centre, Creggan -  71373870.  
 

FareShare Fighting hunger, tackling food waste  Menôs Action Network NI have                      

partnered with FairShare NI in the Derry area.  We help redistribute surplus food and 

turn it into meals.  If we can help you or anyone you know, please donôt hesitate to get 

in contact: 028 71377777 or email admin@man -ni.org.  
 

Lifeline  If you are in distress or despair call Lifeline free on 0808 808 8000 and speak 

with a crisis counsellor. Lifeline is available 24/7 and is free to call from all landlines and 

mobiles. You are not alone  
 

Apprentice Opportunities with Derry City & Strabane District Council in                           

Carpentry and Joinery and Mechanical Engineering at NWRC, Springtown.  These         

apprenticeships offer an array of training and skills plus an opportunity to gain nationally 

recognised qualifications as well as the attraction of óearn as you learnô.  To apply please 

visit https://www.derrystrabane.com/Council/Jobs  
 

Irish Language Diploma Part time undergraduate course at Ulster University, Magee 

starting in September.  Visit https://www.ulster.ac.uk/courses/202122/irish - language -

26829.  
 

Coffee Dock and Gift Shop at Ards Friary are open.  The Coffee Shop is takeaway only 

for now.   Everyone welcome.  

 

Right to Life UK ask that you could remember their intentions 

in your prayers during the month of August 22nd: ñWe pray for 

a l l  u n b o r n                  

children diagnosed with disabilities; we 

pray for protection for them and their 

mothers from the pressures of society to 

have an abortion, and that they would              

instead experience overwhelming support 

from all who surround them. Lord hear usò 
 

Climate Change  The Diocese of Derry 

has launched a consultative plan about    

climate change and the environment . A 

draft of the Environmental Strategy has 

been posted on the Derry Diocesan                      

website, https://www.derrydiocese.org/

diocese/environmental -strategy.  

 

 
 

 

 



Good Morning North West , a programme managed by Leafair Community Association, 

provides daily phone calls, support and reassurance to older and vulnerable people of all 
ages in our community covering the whole north west.  If you know someone, a family 

member, friend, neighbour, etc who could benefit from this vital programme, please call 
028 71353694 or 028 71353735 or email karyn@leafaircommunity.org.  
 

Libraries NI Health Activities  As part of the Libraries NI Take 5 steps to wellbeing, we 

are offering you the opportunity to take part in a programme of online health and wellbeing 
events to help you stay well, be active and keep connected.  A programme of chair yoga, 

hatha yoga and tai chi sessions will take place every second Tuesday from 27th July 2021 -  

15th March 2022.  Visit librariesni.org.uk for further information.  
 

óWild World Heroesô Summer Reading Challenge Children aged 4 -11 can register for the 
Summer Reading Challenge at your local library, borrow books, complete activities, earn    

rewards and discover how they can make a difference to the environment.  

 

Libraries NI is delighted to be partnering with the Armstrong Storytelling Trust to host our 

first ever August Storytelling Festival taking place online and at selected libraries through-
out the month of August.  We have a fantastic programme of Yarnspinners events and                

storytelling workshops which will be delivered via zoom and family walking storytelling 
tours / outdoor storytelling events.  Visit https://www.librariesni.org.uk/news/libraries -ni -s-

first -ever -august -storytelling - festival/.   
 

Dromantine Retreat Centre The following Retreat and Workshops will be offered by                   

Fr Hugh Lagan SMA: óCalled by a New Na ï Refocus, recharge and reconnect in a post -
pandemic world.   Sunday 3rd October, 5pm ï Friday 8th October, 9.30am.   Cost £420/

ú490. óBroken Openô Workshop ï How difficult times can help us grow.   Friday 19th             
November, 5pm ï Sunday 21st November, 2pm.   Cost Ã200 / ú230.  Enquiries and                          

reservations: Tel 028 (048 from ROI) 30821964.   Email: admin@dromantineconference.com  
 

Worldôs Biggest Coffee Morning Why not sign up to host a Coffee Morning on 24th                  

September?  From a group in your garden, a virtual coffee or takeaway cake, youôll help 
Macmillan do whatever it takes for people with cancer.  Once youôve registered weôll send 

you your free fundraising kit.  Visit www.coffeeregister.macmillan.org.uk  
 

Music for Dementia DEEDS (Dementia Engaged and Empowered in Derry & Strabane)     

invites you to tune in to m4d Radio , a group of 5 themed radio stations available 24 hours 
a day, 365 days a year, playing music that evokes memories and specifically created for                 

people living with dementia and their carers. Why not head over and listen to your favourite 
music from across the decades? Choose the era, listen and enjoy. Visit m4dradio.com.  
 

Derry Hearing Aid User Support Service The next support session will take place on 

Thursday 16th September from 11 am -  1 pm at Carnhill Resource Centre , 42 Racecourse 

Rd, Derry, BT48 8DA.  We can provide new batteries, cleaning and retubing for NHS hearing 

aids.  This is a socially distanced drop off and pick up service.   

Please follow the instructions below to help us keep everyone safe.   

¶ Hearing aids must be placed in a labelled envelope with name and contact details.   

¶ They will be collected at the entrance and brought inside for maintenance.   

¶ Users can wait in their car or return later to collect hearing aids.   

¶ Hearing aids can be dropped off by friends or family members.   

Sessions are held every quarter.  Upcoming date: Thursday 16th December 2021.  
 

Alzheimerôs Society Memory Walk Why not take on your own Memory Walk on 19th 

September or whenever suits you from 1st -   30th September?  Choose the location, the 
route and who you walk with.  Whether you walk on your own or with friends and family, 

Whether you walk on paths, pavements, parks or pebbles, every step you take helps                        
provide vital dementia support for those who need it most. By pledging to raise £160 or as 

much as you can, you will change the lives of people affected by dementia. Visit: 
www.alzheimersevents.org.uk  

mailto:admin@dromantineconference.com



